
 

The Storm Drain Marking Program is a               
consolidated effort by the City of Bloomington Utilities 
and volunteers to help keep our stormwater clean.  The 
program raises awareness of water pollution and limits 
the amount of contaminants that enter our waterways.  
Bloomington is home to two major watersheds and 99 
miles of streams. 
 
 
Storm drains are commonly misused for disposal of waste such as paint,                  
motor oil, antifreeze, pesticides, yard and pet waste, and other pollutants.                 
Improper disposal can seriously damage our community’s stormwater quality 
and the environment since the stormwater that enters is not filtered and flows     
directly to our streams. 
 
Polluted streams can lead to algal blooms, which can  
be hazardous to health. 
 
For more information and volunteers opportunities such                                                       

as the Adopt-a-Drain program, please contact: 
 
Kriste Lindberg 
Stormwater Eduation Specialist 
City of Bloomington Utilities 

facebook.com/BloomingtonCBU 


